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2nd September 2025 
 
Dear Year 1 Children, Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you have all had a wonderful summer, looking forward to the first day back 
tomorrow and the start of Year 1. I am writing to you all as over the summer holidays we 
have been busy decorating the Key Stage 2 building and having new boys’ and girls’ 
toilets put in, in the Key Stage 1 building - we hope you agree that these look nice. 
 
The good news is that everything went to plan, and the decorators even finished early, so 
this week we have made a start on decorating the Year 1 classrooms. You are very lucky 
as you will be the first children to have the newly decorated rooms in KS1, this does mean 
that for the next few weeks there will be a slight change to the pickup and drop off location, 
which is as follows: 
 

Class Location 

Gravett (Mrs Pitt) Key Stage 1 playground hall doors 

Adeola (Mrs Gamble) Key Stage 1 playground hall doors 

Field (Mrs Jeffes & Mrs Rogers) South Door at the end of KS1 building 

 
Tomorrow morning Mrs Rogers will be on the South Door to let you into the building, and 
both Mrs Pitt and Mrs Gamble will be at the hall to meet you and let you in. Both of these 
classes will remain in the hall until the gates are closed so that no one is left wondering 
where to go.  
 
Pick up will be in the same location as where you are dropped off in the morning. 
 
I know, having seen how excited KS2 children were when their classrooms were 
decorated last year, it will be really lovely when your rooms are all new.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Matt Johnson 
Headteacher 
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